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Golf Tournament Fairbanks 

The Tanana Valley Chapter will be hosting the 3rd 

Annual Golf Tournament to be held at the Midnight 

Sun Golf Course.  The tournament will be a 9-hole 

scramble and slots are available for 18 teams of 4.   

 

Registration fee sales will be open in Late May.  A 

notice will be sent out with details.  

 

 

 

If you know of a Fairbanks business that would be 

interested in sponsoring a hole at the tournament, 

please have them email tananavalleyff@gmail.com  

 

 
 

 

     Don’t forget to follow us on 

Facebook – Tanana Valley Firefighters 

Association.  There is always new 

posts and information.   
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Andrew Rossow, President          Brent Kaiser, Vice President 

Dave Boddy, Secretary/Treasurer     Ruth Church, 1st Trustee         Dan Weatherly 2nd Trustee 

                              Whenever you want to buy an               

                               ASFA Tee shirt, just contact   

                               Dave Boddy at  

                                   tananavalleyff@gmail.com  

 

FIREFIGHTER BALL 

TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE FOR 

PURCHASE NOW.  

 

 Send an email to tananavalleyff@gmail.com 

with your ticket request and we will send you 

a SQUARE invoice.  Deadline is April 23 or 

when sold out.   

 

Rooms are available at the Westmark.  Log 

into https://www.westmarkhotels.com and in 

the promo code type FFBALL22. 
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April 2022 

ASFA 2022 High School Scholarship Recipients   

 

ASFA High School Scholarships are open now.  If 

your high school student is interested in applying for 

a scholarship, please email Sec-

Trea@alaskastatefirefighters.org and an application 

will be emailed to you.  The deadline for submittal 

is May 15th.   
 

 

 

 

ASFA Fall Conference – Fairbanks  

 

“We’re Back To Meet The 

Challenge”  

Fairbanks will be hosting the 

annual ASFA/AFCA 

Conference in September 2022.  

Since last years’ conference was cancelled due to 

COVID, we are all looking forward to getting 

together this year.  

 

Numerous training opportunities have been lined up 

for all participants and some great motivational 

speakers.  There will be business meetings 

interspersed between the training and the conference 

will culminate in a banquet.  

 

We hope to see Tanana Valley Chapter members 

there.  
 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 Extrication – Joint training with LN Curtis  

There will be an Extrication class May 16 – 17 – 18. 

The same class will be offered each day . 

More information and sign-up details will be  

Forthcoming.    

 

 

 

mailto:Sec-Trea@alaskastatefirefighters.org
mailto:Sec-Trea@alaskastatefirefighters.org

